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Dates for Diaries 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
 

Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 
 

N -     90% 

R -     93.6% 

Yr 1 - 96.9% 

Yr 2 - 89.5% 

Yr 3 - 95.2% 

Yr 4 - 95.6% 

Yr 5 - 90.3% 

Yr 6 - 93.9% 

 

Congratulations to Year 1! 

Friday Assemblies 

A polite reminder to parents attending Friday 

assemblies.  We encourage the children to sit 

quietly and listen during the assemblies and to 

be a polite audience for the teacher leading 

the assembly and the children receiving their 

awards.  Recently, we have had a number of 

parents talking throughout the assembly.  This 

is very distracting for all the children and 

staff in the hall.  Unfortunately, in the future, 

we will have to ask parents to leave the 

assembly if we find their behaviour to be 

disruptive or disrespectful.  We thank you, as 

always, for your continued support. 

School Council Breakfast 

Friday 23rd May 8.00am is the School Council Breakfast.  All families are invited to 

join us in the school hall where you will be able to purchase a variety of breakfast 

items and drinks.  All money raised by the School Council will go back into school 

fund, for the benefit of the children.  Please be aware that children cannot be left 

unattended at this event and parents/carers need to remain with their children and 

then drop them off as normal at their classroom door. This is a cash only event. 


